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Fellow Meadowland Members 

As you are all well aware, Wisconsin COVID-19 cases are at alarming rate putting our state at one of the 
top in the nation. 

While we, as always, view our members as top priority as a financial, we also care about our members 
and staff’s health and well-being.  At MCU we have not have any known cases of COVID-19 coming from 
our credit union or staff.  We pride ourselves in maintaining safety for our members and staff.  

So, starting Monday October 12, 2020 we will temporarily close our lobby.  We will be staffed to help 
you.  You may make an appointment for our loan department for a loan or member service for any help 
you need for a new or existing account.  

You may access us the following ways. 

-You may call us during normal hours at 920.467.8105 
-Drive thru will be open normal hours.  You may use lane 1 to exchange light amount of coin if 
needed.   
- You can access your account 24/7 as always using home or mobile banking 
- MCU in August upgraded our bill payment system allowing more services like person to person 
(p2p) payment.  Call us if you have any questions on our new bill pay services. 
- Sign up for estatements to receive your secured statement faster than mail, and it will keep 
your statement for 24 months. 

Myself, our staff, and Board of Directors are here to help our community and members.  If you have any 
financial questions or concerns please call us, we would love to help.  We will continuously monitor the 
number of cases and will open the lobby when we feel our members and staff can be safe.   

Please check our website at meadowlandcu.org, and our social media pages of Facebook and LinkedIn 
for any changes in the future.  

As always MCU truly believes that "People Are Worth More Than Money".  Thank you for your patience 
during this time.  

On behalf of the Staff and Board of Directors, we hope you and your family stay safe and healthy during 
this time. 

David Horner 

President/CEO 


